
From: Nicole B  
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2013 9:50 AM 
To: Kucera, Lauren 
Cc: Nicole Bullbrook; Steve Viragos 
Subject: Converting Bruce Street and Elmwood Avenue 
  
Dear Ms. Kucera 
  
We support converting Bruce Street and Elmwood Avenue into two-way streets. I have 
previously contacted City Hall with concerns about vehicles driving way over the speed limit and 
using Bruce Street as a expressway due to it not having any stop signs between Wharncliffe 
and Wortley Road. This is a safety concern for children on the street. As well, I have 
encountered road rage from high speed drivers who express anger by yelling  or honking when I 
turn my direction indicator on, slow down and turn into my driveway. 
  
I am hopeful that two way traffic and perhaps a stop sign mid-way between Wharncliffe and 
Wortley, at the same intersection as the stop sign break on Elmwood, will solve this safety 
problem. 
  
Thank you for offering this solution to our neighbourhood.  
  
Nicole Bullbrook and Steve Viragos 
24 Bruce Street 
 


